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Friday- 10-2-87
Dear Mary and Bill,

Received your letter of 9-23-87; secured Mike Masaoka's address;
attaching a xeroxed copy of my communication with himj; PC made an er-
ror; have yet to follow up my search for the special monogram; am
still im process of revising my Why Redress letter; will keep you

posted.



Asian American
Studies Center

Hote SH. Hasaokn

SUITE 520, THE FARRAGUT BUILDING
900 SEVENTEENTH STREET, NORTHWEST
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006

TELEPHONE (202) 296-4484

August 12, 1987

Mr. Frank M. Takahashi
20701 Beach Boulevard #44
Huntington Beach, California 92648

Dear Mr. Takahashi:

Knowing that you required an early reply to your letter
dated August 5, 1987, regarding two items of interest for
your letter on redress for American Japanese, I have briefly
neglected my regular work to provide you with the following
responses: j

1. Concerning my statement relating to the propased
sterilization of young Japanese Americans, may I refer you
to page 19 of the book YAmerica's Concentration Camps," by
Allan R. Bosworth, by W.W. Norton & Company, Inc., 1967,
which notes that a ILouisiana Congressman by the name of Jed
Johnson suggested that appropriations for the sterilization
of all of Japanese ancestry be approved.

2. Regarding the classification by Selective Serwvice
of Japanese Americans into the Class IV-C registrants for
"enemy aliens," refer to page 114 of Special Monograpiz No.
10, Volume 1 Text, of the Selective Service System 1953, by
the Government Printing Office.

Since I am no longer with the Japanese American
Citizens League, and since I an representing the Go For
Broke Nisei Veterans Association pro bono, regretfully I am
not in a position to provide you with any future statements,
etc., which I may make, since I have my own small business
to take care of and no time or facilities or funds to do
more than I am now doing in the common cause. I hope you
understand.

Sincerely,




